
PUBLIC CEREMONIES COMMITTEE 
     Town Administrator Conference Room  
           Wayland Town Building  
            41 Cochituate Road 
            Wayland, Mass 01778  
              January 18, 2018  

1) The committee meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. 
In attendance: Richard Turner (RT), Carl Bernardo (CB), George Bernard (GB), Steve 
Streeter (SS) and Dennis Berry (DB).  Not present: John Dyer (JD)   

 
2) Public Comment:  No Public Comment 

 
3) Old Business Minutes from October 11, 2017 were reviewed and approved.  

  
4) New Business: 

• Carl is working on obtaining more military vehicles for the 2018 Memorial Day 
parade.  The American Legion will go half on the cost of one military vehicle.  The 
type of vehicle will be determined at a future WPCC meeting.    

• Good news.  Richard Turner’s brother Tom has stated that the three antique 
police vehicles in last year’s parade will also be in the 2018 Memorial Day parade.   
• RT stated the bronze eagle that is part of the Wayland Veterans Memorial is 
separating from the base of the Memorial.  The epoxy is separating from the granite 
base.  Richard to obtain an estimate of the cost to repair it.  This should be a town 
expense, not a WPCC expense.       

• Richard to start working at the end of January on nominations of residents for the 
Lydia Child award.  
• Two members of the WPCC have terms that expire in 2018, Steve Streeter and John 

Dyer.  Steve to work on wording for a “draft advertisement” for an individual to join 
the committee when one of the current members is not seeking another three-year 
term.  Also try to find new members who want to be on the committee for years to 
come.    

• Possible proper retirement, disposal and burning of American flags at the town dump 
on Flag Day, June 14, 2018.   

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 P.M. 

 
• The next WPCC meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 13, 7:00 P.M. at the 

Town building.   
 
 

Respectfully submitted 
George Bernard 1/27/2018 
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